
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is recommended that the City resolve to: 

1) Select NewGround Water Services Pty Ltd as the preferred Tenderer for the 

Replacement of Irrigation Mainline in Ballajura – RFT19NH07  for the lump sum price of 

two hundred and thirty-six thousand, nine hundred and twenty dollars ($236,920.00) 

excluding GST; and 

2) Advise all Tenderers accordingly. 
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